
To whom it may concern, 
 
 
I would like to go on record as a tax-paying small investor who strongly opposes your new 
proposal for collection of data on brokerage accounts.  I slowly see so many freedoms in this 
country being eroded in the name of customer protection, and I have grave concerns about that 
being furthered here.  Please discontinue the proposal and let things stay the same.   
 
 
Sincerely, 
Stephanie Oates  
 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 


